
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 1, 2023 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
We hope this finds you well!  We are back in full “swing” for our upcoming golf outing!  This is our main fundraiser, and it helps 
keep this growing team afloat! We had a safe and successful 2022 season.  We want to thank all of you for your past support!  
We realize that all businesses are still trying to normalize their business and work with many new norms, but your support is 
appreciated as our team continues to grow. Our numbers have over doubled in the last few years which is great for our 
community! Your support has helped to make this happen! 
 
Spring and the golf season are soon approaching!  The Dells Dolphins Swim Team will be holding its 14thannual golf outing 
fundraiser on Thursday, June 1st at Spring Brook Golf Course.  Registration will begin at 3:00 p.m. with a shot gun start at 4:15 
p.m.  This is a 9-hole tournament with a plated dinner (Sirloin Steak or Chicken Cordon Bleu) to follow.  Pre-registration is 
highly recommended!  
 
THANK YOU for all your support over the years and the additional support as we bought new starting blocks, new equipment 
and hosted conference!  We had many successes, and we really appreciate the support our community has given us!  WE 
couldn’t have done it without you.   
 
What is up for our team for future improvements?  We continue to grow our numbers by offering NEW swimmers half price to 
encourage more to participate and sign up to try. This has proven to be very successful, and our young swimmers are increasing 
by double digits.  This is huge as we see these young ones return, we are building a bigger team for the future!  We are also 
looking to update and provide equipment for workouts that we haven’t done in over a couple decades. The addition of some 
mobile carts for our coaches to easily wheel equipment to the deck on the pool.  We have been hand carrying down to the deck 
for years the little equipment we had.  We also have been able to add two coaches and an assistant coach! 
 
We look forward to a fun afternoon of golf and prizes, followed by a delicious dinner in Spring Brook’s Sports Bar & Grill.  Please 
sign up today and have a great time while supporting a wonderful program!  We are limited to 72 players so please don’t wait! 
 
Please return the enclosed form to sponsor a hole, donate a prize or to sign up to golf.  Donations for golf outing raffle prizes 
are greatly appreciated!  Any additional questions or information may be obtained by contacting Cynthia Ewig at 608-963-5715.   
 
We are small but mighty!  We look forward to another great season! 
 
As always, we thank you for your generous support! 
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